
 

 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

 

Newsletter to Parents                           November 14th 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

After the mystery of dinosaur eggs appearing in school, we had a wonderful day yesterday 
with “Jam” the T-Rex who turned out to be quite friendly and the children especially enjoyed 
him trying to eat me! It was great to see so many parents coming in to meet Jam at the end 
of the day – if you didn’t, check out the photos on our website (news items) or at the office. 
 

There are just a few notes and notices for this week and I have left the Christmas events on 
the back again to ensure everyone has these in the diary. A few people have asked about 
Children in Need – we are not collecting tomorrow as I don’t like to keep asking parents for 
money but I am sure many of you have already contributed or may do so tomorrow when it’s 
on the television. It is a normal uniform day in school but if any children have Pudsey ears or 
badges and so on, they are welcome to wear them. 
 

With best wishes,  
  
  
Mrs C. L. Frost                                                           
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

UNIFORM 
Just a reminder about maintaining good standards of uniform please – school ties, sensible 
black school shoes and so on. If your child wears boots to school, please ensure they bring 

their shoes or alternatively they can put their PE pumps on in class. 
Please can parents also ensure that earrings are removed. School policy has always been 

that earrings are not worn to school in line with the LA Health and Safety Policy. 
A number of children wear the plastic posts for school and these are safe for the playground 

and PE so are no problem. Please can we also keep hair accessories sensible! We’ve had a 
few bows and unicorn hairbands that are so big they are something of a distraction – keep 

those lovely things for the weekends please. Many thanks for your help with this. 

 

        

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

H.S.A Festive Fizz Evening 

Friday November 22
nd

 5 – 8.30pm are on sale now.  

£3.50 per advance ticket includes glass of prosecco and mince pie 

or £4 on the night. Please note, this event is for adults only. 

 

Christmas Events 

at St. Alban’s 2019 
  

Christmas Nativities 
 

F2 Nativity    

Thursday December 5th at 10am for Class 1 & 2 parents 
 

Key Stage 1 Nativity   

Tuesday December 10th at 2.15pm for Class 3 & 4 parents 

Wednesday December 11th at 2.15pm for Class 5 & 6 parents 
 

Please try to come on the specified day to spread the numbers but if this is not possible, come on the alternate day 

 
 Junior Carol Service 
 

 

 

Friday December 13th at 10.15am and 2.15pm in church 
 

Due to the limited space, please could we ask grandparents and any parents for whom it is convenient to 

come to the 10.15am service so that we can seat as many as we can in the afternoon. 

 

 

 

H.S.A Christmas Bingo 
Our very popular Christmas Bingo  for 
parents and friends will take place on 

Thursday December 12th in the school hall.  
Fantastic Christmas goodies for prizes.  

Please come and bring a friend!  
Doors open at 1.30pm  

 

H.S.A Gift Fair 
This is an event organised by the H.S.A 

for the children. More details will 
follow but it will take place during the 

school day on Friday 6th December.  
 

 

Wednesday December 18th – Party afternoon in school 
 

 

 

 

 


